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"Making our community SMILE"
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A NEW YEAR WITH WPDC

2022 is here and we are ready for it! The crew at WPDC has GROWN and

we are happy to have more smiling faces on our team to help you with

your dental needs. Our goal as a team this year is to provide top notch

dental care to our patients new and old. Whether you have been part of

the Windsor Preventive Dental Care family for one year or twenty you can

expect to be treated as part of our FAMILY.  Welcome 2022, we can't wait

to see what you will bring us this year. 

Ashley WON our Patient REFERRAL

GIVEAWAY for the month of DECEMBER.

Thank you ASHLEY for trusting us with

the care of your friends and family. 

CONGRATULATIONS

ASHLEY!

www.facebook.com/windsorpreventivedentalcare
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